
YR 7 CATCH UP PREMIUM 2018 - 2019


The Department for Education (DfE) explains that the Literacy and Numeracy Catch-up Premium provides schools with:
‘Additional funding to support Year 7 pupils who did not achieve the expected standard in reading or maths at the end of Key Stage 2 (KS2)’.
In 2018-19, we received £5,500. This premium was used to further develop Literacy and Numeracy interventions and included funding towards the cost of: 
· Ongoing subscriptions for online learning platforms (eg. Accelerated Reading, Abacus, Active Learn, Super Maths World, My Maths)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Doodle Maths
· Numeracy resources linked to termly focus areas (eg. Time -  Class/student clocks, Tell the Time games, Teaching time programme etc)
· Introduction of a new subscription based online learning platform for Numeracy, Times Tables Rockstars

This academic year 2019-20, the estimated amount we will receive is £5,133. This premium will be used to further develop Literacy and Numeracy interventions and will include funding towards the cost of 
· Practical resources to further support Numeracy interventions (eg standardising models used for calculation, measuring etc, realistic play money)
· Ongoing online subscriptions for programmes such as Accelerated Reading and Times Tables Rockstars etc
· Lexia Reading Programme
· Doodle Maths


See charts below for Year 7 pupil attainment in Literacy and Numeracy 2018 -19. 
Progress is shown in relation to individual targets set after pupils were baselined in September 2018




Maths Progress

working towards	Expected	0.37	0.63	
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